
Aylsham High School 
Part of Aylsham Learning Federation 

It takes a whole community to educate a child 

This year we will be having 2 timed sessions for year 6 students and parents to visit Aylsham High 

School.  There is limited capacity, therefore it is essential that you book in advance of the evening. 

   

To book your place on Session 1, please visit https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/418860010567 

 

To book your place on Session 2, please visit https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/418853250347 

 

  Open Evening 2022 
For prospective students and their parents 

Wednesday 28 September 2022 

Session 1 - 16:30 - 18:30 

Session 2 - 19:00 - 21:00 

Booking is required please                          

see details below    

 

Presentation by  

Executive Headteacher,  

Mr D Spalding 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/418860010567/srv-007vm/StaffDocuments$/rblois/My%20Documents/2020-2021
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/418853250347/srv-007vm/StaffDocuments$/rblois/My%20Documents/2020-2021

